
Recall 20V-476 Brake Caliper K67 SI: 34 03 21 
 

The brake calipers, installation parts and special tools for the S 1000 RR (K67) are still in transit and are 
expected at the end of this week. Please see the attached Service Information to familiarize your staff 
with the repair process in advance. 

Dealers can begin to place parts orders immediately. Parts will be released as they become available. A 
similar parts ordering process is being used for this recall as with the GS / RT/ XR caliper recall, please 
review the bulletin carefully for details and campaign ordering numbers specifically for the S 1000 
RR. The special tool required will be auto shipped to each dealer upon arrival. 

As part of the repair for the S 1000 RR, the ABS unit must be reprogrammed via your ISPI machine. The 
updated software is now scheduled to be released on Friday March 5th (ISTA version 4.28.1x). 

S 1000 RR repairs at the warehouse will begin mid-March or shortly thereafter depending on parts supply 
and dealer parts demand (for customer and dealer stock repairs). Please make sure that sold units in the 
warehouse are marked with a customer name and that the priority system is used.  
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